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Mr. Chairman,

Portugal would like to thank the UN Secretary-General for his latest report on

the Implementation of the United Nations Programme of Assistance in the

Teaching, Study, Dissemination and Wider Appreciation of Internationai Law.

Portugal's views 



As regards the dissemination of International Law, we would like to commend

the good work of the Office of Legal Affairs, responsible for conducting

research, collecting legal materials, facilitating electronic research, and

organizing the Regional Courses in International Law. We also commend the

Office of Legal Affairs' efforts to identify suitable permanent locations for

organizing these courses on a regular basis in Africa, Asia and Latin Ap
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